
Dear Parents and Families:

The I55 Book Fair is coming to town! I55 Book Fairs strives to glorify God in all they say,

do, and read! The products I55 sends have been pre-screened for family friendliness.

Our book fair is scheduled to run from January 25-30, and you can find us at St

Teresa School, 616 S 36th St, Lincoln.

If you are unable to attend the fair, you can purchase a gift card to send to school with

your student by going to the I55 website, https://i55bookfairs.com/, and searching “gift

card” in the search bar. Be sure to give your student the gift card number so he/she can

use it at the fair. Gift cards can be used both in person and online.

To shop our online fair, please visit https://i55bookfairs.com/pages/ne021. The landing
page link will be active three days before our fair starts and three days after our fair

ends.

We can’t wait to see you at the fair!

Sincerely,

Susan Pepino, Librarian

St Teresa School
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